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Stuyvesant High School Robotics team, StuyPulse, participated in FIRST Buckeye
Regional competition in Ohio

New York, NY. March 25th, 2014 - Stuyvesant High School FIRST (For Inspiration and
Recognition of Science and Technology) Robotics team, StuyPulse, competed in FIRST
Buckeye Regional competition from March 20th to March 22nd.

FIRST is a non-profit organization that hosts an annual robotics competition for students of all
grades from elementary school to high school. Stuyvesant High School Robotics team,
participates in the highest division called FRC (FIRST Robotics Competition) with teams from
other high schools around the globe. First week of January, FIRST starts off a season by
releasing information about that year’s game. This year, the game is called Aerial Assist, in
which robots are required to cooperate with each other in order to transport and shoot balls into
a goal.

This past weekend, StuyPulse participated in Buckeye Regional in Cleveland, Ohio with over 50
other teams and 1300 students from other high schools around the nation. StuyPulse finished
12th among 54 participating teams after the qualification round. For its strong performance
during the qualification round, StuyPulse became the Alliance 8 captain and participated in the
elimination round. Unfortunately, StuyPulse was eliminated in the quarterfinal with the game
score of 1 win and 2 losses against the number 1 seed team.

From April 4th to 6th, StuyPulse will be competing in the FIRST New York City Regional. Last
year StuyPulse was a regional winner, and StuyPulse seeks to do the same this year.

For the inquiry of further information, contact info@stuypulse.com or visit stuypulse.com



